
 

 

Thank you for your e-mail requesting legislative action to protect Catholic schools and other
private schools from being subjected to control by local school boards.

As a graduate of St. Anne’s School in Garden City and Chaminade High School I am well aware
of the long history Catholic schools have of providing a high quality education to their students.
Regulations requiring oversight by local school districts are misguided and inappropriate. I fully
support allowing Catholic schools to operate independently of local public schools and utilizing
existing measures of evaluating and approving religious and other private schools.

Your opinion matters to me. Please do not hesitate to contact me in the future regarding this or
any other issue of concern.

Regards,

Assemblyman Ed Ra
19th District
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